
At Carrum Primary School we 
are looking forward to 
celebrating Education Week 
from the 13th-17th May. During 
Education Week we have a 
number of great opportunities 
for families to see what we do at 
Carrum Primary School. On the 
Monday 13th our staff will be 
participating in Day 2 of the 
Berry Street Education Model 
Training. This is a Curriculum 
Day (Student Free Day). Our 
staff do an amazing job at 
providing the children with a 
calm learning environment that is 
built from consistent predictable 

routines every day. On Wednesday 
morning we want to open our 
classrooms up to families to 
participate in these routines with the 
classes. Our teachers will be running 
their morning circles and positive 
primers to get our students ready to 
learn. Families are welcome to join 
us for the first hour of the day 
(9-10am). Education week will 
conclude with our annual ‘Big 
Green Schools Conference’. This 
conference will be run by our 
students and help leaders from 
around 15 local schools develop 
environmental projects that they will 
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work on this year at their schools. 
 
Last week we held our first Prep 
Parent information night for 
families of children looking to 
enrol for Prep in 2025. We will 
continue to hold school tours on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays this 
term. Please contact the office if 
you would like to book at tour. We 
know there are a number of 
siblings who will be coming to 
Carrum next year and we ask 
current families to complete their 
enrolment forms as soon as 
possible to assist with planning for 
2025. More information on Prep 
enrolments and our upcoming 
tour dates is available on the 
enrolment page of our website - carrumps.vic.edu.au/enrolment/. If you 
have any specific questions relating to your child’s transition to primary 
school please contact the office and we will do our best to assist you. 

 
Today we held our House 
Cross Country. Well, done to all 
the students who ran as hard as 
they could for their house. The 
students ran a long way today 
and should proud of themselves. 
Mr Vansittart will use the results 
from this event to select the 
team for the District Cross 
Country next week. In two weeks 
time (16th May) our junior 
school students will get their 
chance to compete in their cross 
country event at school. All P-2 
students will be running their 
events on the oval from 
9:15-11am. Parents and carers 
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are welcome to join us and cheer on 
the students while they run around 
the oval. 
 
Mother’s Day is just around the 
corner. To help families celebrate 
Mother’s Day, our traditional 
‘Mother’s Day Stall’ will be held on 
Thursday 9th May. Please see the 
information below as shared via 
Compass- 

Mother’s Day Stall 
A selection of gifts will be available 
for students to choose for their mother, carer or other special person to 
celebrate Mother's Day. 

Students will be able to select from a variety of gifts including: 
Gym towels, mirrors, frames, pens, jewellery boxes and more. 

Gift items cannot be chosen ahead of time but students with siblings will get 
to visit the stall together to ensure a variety of gifts are chosen if multiple gift 
packs are purchased. 

These gift items will be bundled into gift packages which will be priced at $8 
each. 

 
Gift packs can be purchased 
from 9am on 26th April 2024 
via CompassTix:  
https://compasstix.com/e/
1y28edoxl6  

Students who are absent will 
have the opportunity to attend 
the stall on Friday 10th May 
2024. 
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Please remember that School Photo Day is 
on Tuesday 14th May. Information on how 
to order photographs has been sent home. 
Please make sure you read through this  
information carefully to ensure your orders 
are processed correctly. It is important that 
all students wear clean school uniform for 
their photos. 
 
On Friday we will finish the week with an 
assembly in the Multipurpose Room. The 
assembly will begin at 3:10pm and students 
will be dismissed from their classrooms at 
3:30pm. 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

Best regards, 
Clem Langford 
Principal 
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School: Carrum Primary School
Date of photography: 14/05/2024

Place order by: 24/05/2024
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Your canteen days:
Tuesday

Orders close at 8am on the day oÿ delivery

Order now on the SpriĀĀy Schools App!

TERM 2 ORDERS NOW OPEN!
WELCOME TO YOUR

NEW CANTEEN SERVICE
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